B 1 GROUP report

The section of cycling/walking route continues to be slow progress. Sections from J
Bell Recycling Yard to the Hackworth end of Locomotion are now installed. However
the chain is broken at the former Mason's Arms Crossing as the cycle way running
parallel to stone sleeper blocks is still not in Neither is the crossing of the Main Road
at this point. Oh for a set of level crossing gates,at this junction.

Shildon T C continue to cut grass at both sites. The next S DR walk from St

HELEN will end Brusselton on Friday 14th June.

For anyone interested in becoming involved, the next meeting of B | Group will be
taking place on Saturday 6th July 10.15 in the former Whistle Stop Cafe Redworth
Road New Shildon.

EIWPC GROUP

The group will be showing their new display boards for the first time at this years Toft
Hill Fair. from noon on 6th July. There is an open invite to members and their
significant other to attend our GARDEN PARTY from 13.00 on Sunday 15th
September in the garden of our Hon Sec Mary Smith. Whilst this will be free entry, so
we may know just how many at attending it will be necessary to book , by contacting
jraw2883@aol.com

The promised work along the former track bed promised by D C C has not as yet
started along the entire section from the start point to St Helen
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